
 

 

April 26, 2016 

        

Walton Elementary will be part of the School District #43 Emergency Release Drill on  

Wednesday, May 4th at 2pm. 

We will simulate a real emergency to test our school community’s response to a large scale disaster.  We are asking parents to 
make every reasonable effort to participate in this drill. 

 The drill will end at 2:45pm.  Any child remaining will dismiss from the field 

 Please ensure that your emergency contacts are updated at the school.   

We cannot release your child to anyone NOT listed as a contact. 

Parents will need to make sure either they or their emergency contacts are available to pick up their child.  In order to ensure 
a safe and orderly environment, we are asking parents to follow these procedures: 

Procedure: 

 Students will duck/cover and then evacuate to the field. (See map.) 

 Announcement made through Twitter.   

 Parents/Contacts will proceed directly to the gravel field.  They will line up in front of their child’s division in order to 
retrieve him/her.  

 If a parent has more than one child, he/she will have to get in line again. 

 Once the child is retrieved, parent/contact/child should vacate immediately. 

 If the teacher does not have your contact info, the contact is to report to the Information Table for assistance. 

   

 


